





Spring Term: Friday 3rd March 2023



Important Dates



- Wednesday 8th March Y5 visit for Space Centre trip – Please see app for payment
- Thursday 9th March Year 2 parent meetings for SATs 2.30pm and 4.30pm
- Friday 10th March football tournament at Manor Primary School (Boys)
- 9th- 15th March Book Fair 3.30-4pm in the hall
- 14th March Year 2 trip to Wolverhampton Art Gallery
- Thursday 16th March Forest school visitor
- Thursday 16th March Year 4 Parent Multiplication Check meeting 2.30pm and 4.30pm.
- Friday 17th March Year 5 Smoothie Bike Day
- Parents Evening 22nd/23rd March
- Friday 24th March- coffee morning for parents - 9-10am
- Friday 31st March- INSET Day (School closed to pupils)
- Monday 17th April- INSET Day (School closed to pupils)
- Monday 1st May bank holiday (School closed to pupils)
- Monday 8th May holiday for the King's Coronation (School closed to pupils)
- Tuesday 9th-12th May KS2 SATs
- · Monday 29th May-2nd June- Half term

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you have all enjoyed an enjoyable half term. I'm looking forward to the longer days with lighter mornings and the joy of seeing the spring flowers starting to blossom. I always love seeing the daffodils as it reminds me that summer isn't far away.

This half term is very short, but it is already packed with exciting activities for our children. Yesterday, it was wonderful seeing the children dress up for a memorable World Book Day. Thank you to everyone who helped the children design their t-shirts and the amazing costumes they wore. The children certainly enjoyed the various activities linked to the book Journey.

We are also very proud of the children selected to sing at the MAT's annual's conference. They had a wonderful morning yesterday rehearsing the songs and all came back extremely excited!



Just a reminder for Year 2 parents that we are holding 2 parent meetings next Thursday at 2.30 and 4.30pm. Please come and find out how your child will be assessed during May. I'm sure you will find the information useful.

The books fair will be here from next Thursday. Please pop into the school hall after school from 3.30-4pm, where you can use your World book day vouchers to purchase an exciting new book.

Finally, please remember to sign up for an appointment for parents evening for either the 22nd or 23rd March. This will be a good opportunity to see your child's work and discuss with your child's class teacher their next steps.

Have a lovely weekend Mrs Joanne Robinson



Manor MAT football tournament



Being part of Manor MAT has given our children a great opportunity to play against other schools within the Trust. Our Year 6 girls represented St Alban's in the tournament today. They all played very hard and great funwell done girls! The boys will be going next Friday so we will be wishing them good luck for then! As much as we want all children to have a great time and experience, we would love them to bring something home.

Good luck everyone and well done for representing St Alban's!

Safeguarding: If you have any safeguarding concerns, you can contact MASH on: 01902 555392 (9am –5pm). Out of office hours contact the emergency duty team on 01902 552999 or in an emergency call 999. Alternatively, you can call Child Line on 0800 1111 or email them by visiting www.childline.org. However, please feel free to come and speak to either Mrs Robinson or Mrs Abbiss. We will always listen and try to help.



Here are just a few photos of the children in their World Book Day outfits.

Don't they look great!













